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Inclement Weather Policy  

As an outdoor sport, we rarely feel the need to cancel training due to inclement weather.  

However, the safety of our athletes, coaches, and members is imperative and we understand that 
sometimes weather in Alberta can be difficult.  

We will only consider cancelling training or outdoor activities for extreme circumstances such as: 

• If the weather is forecasted to be below -25 degrees Celsius (not including wind 
chill) 

•  above 30 degrees Celsius including the humidex.  
• Air quality is at or forecasted to be at level 7 or higher. 
• Other potential environmental risks including lightning, hail, high winds, etc. 

Please do not call to ask if training is cancelled. Parents will be notified via email.  

We will notify parents of a cancellation as early as possible (on the day of training 1hour before 
training is scheduled). If you do not receive an email, training will continue as planned. 

If training is not cancelled and you are concerned about the weather or your child’s ability to 
withstand the conditions, they can and should stay home (and that’s okay)! 


